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Governor congratulates Gombu 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri JP Rajkhowa has congratulated Shri 
Thutan Gombu on being featured in the latest Bollywood movie ‘Bhaagi’, which was 
released on 29th April 2016. 

Delighted that a boy from this Frontier State has made it to the mainstream Hindi 
Cinema, the Governor said that Shri Gombu has opened the gate for many aspiring 
talented artists of the State, who have all the potentials to make it big in the film 
world. 

The Governor, who has successful pursued world renowned film maker, Shri Jahnu 
Barua to make a film with artists of the State and Bollywood in Arunachal Pradesh, 
wished Shri Gombu his best wishes and reminded him and all the aspiring artists 
that there is no shortcut to success but with hard work, dedication and dogmatic 
persistence.  
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